July 23, 1997

Hon. Robert E. Sosalla
P.O. Box 5488
Cedar Rapids, TA 52401-5488

Dear Bob,

I enclose the memorial comments for Judge Karl Kenline and for Judge Thomas H.
Nelson which Judge Robert J. Curnan read at the June 18, 1997 general membership
meeting of the Iowa Judges Association. By a resolution of the Iowa Judges
Association which was adopted at that meeting the memorials are to be placed in the
records of the Association as a part of its permanent records, with copies to be sent
to a member or members of the immediate families of the deceased judges. I asked
Judge Curnan for the addresses of persons to whom copies should be sent, and
retained the memorial comments to forward them at such time as I received the
addresses. Judge Curnan indicated he would attempt to secure such addresses, but
was not certain that he would be able to do so.

Judge Curnan has apparently been unable to secure appropriate addresses.
Accordingly, I am forwarding these memorial comments to you for placement in the
records of the Association as a part of its permanent records. By a copy of this letter
I am asking that if Judge Curnan is yet able to secure appropriate addresses he
provide those to you for sending copies to family members.

Yours truly,

John C. Miller
District Court Judge

cc: Hon. Robert J. Curnan /
Dubuque County Courthouse
720 Central Avenue
Dubuque, IA 52001



